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Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 
 

 Owing to the current lockdown the Civic Centre is closed for classes, but it is still 
hosting Blood Donors.  The town council staff are working remotely, and the offices are 
open Monday – Friday 8.30am – 4.30pm for contact by phone or email. 
 

 The council is working with Graeme Morrison and the community on COVID help for the 
town. 
 

 The new Lake Pleasure Grounds splash pad is one step nearer with the recommended 
design approved by full council on the 16 November 2020. 
 

 The café in the Lake Pleasure Grounds is still open and is opening 7 days a week at 
present.  It is offering hot drinks and snacks via a take-away only service. 

 

 Owing to the current lockdown we have had to close the skatepark and tennis courts. 
 

 Play Areas remain open 
 

 The toilets in the Lake Pleasure Grounds and the unisex/disabled toilets in central car 
park remain open. 
 

 Council voted to increase the Town Council precept for 2021/22 by 8.5% = £16.34 a 
year for a band D property. 
 

 It looks very unlikely that Spring in the Park and other large-scale events will go ahead 
this year, as they need at least 2 months to organise.  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 


